
  
   

 

Dear BWS and SWGS leavers 

 

Many thanks to those of you who have already bought tickets for the ball on Saturday 1 July. There are still a few 

tickets available at £30. There will be no tickets for sale on the night, so please buy them at school if you wish to 

attend. 

 

We have an army of around 45 helpers who will be working before, during and after the event to make sure that it's 

a great evening.  

 

The ball starts at 7pm. You will need to be checked in before 8.30pm by staff and/or helpers and then banded by the 

security team. Please do not forget your ID. 

 

Normal rules apply, so please don't try to bring alcohol on site. The Arts Centre insist that any alcohol found will be 

confiscated and will be available for collection the following day. It will not be available to you for any after party 

events on the night. 

 

We will have a coat/bag check which will be manned throughout the evening, but anything left there is at your own 

risk. 

 

Your ticket entitles you to two free drinks (Pimms or Cava) if you are over 18 and unlimited non-alcoholic cocktails. 

Please claim your free drinks before 9.30pm to avoid disappointment. There will be savoury and sweet crepes 

available throughout the event, including vegetarian and vegan options.  

 

A professional photographer will be present. Each guest is entitled to one free print. To claim your photo, please go 

to trinity-photography.co.uk and look under 'galleries' where you will find the SWGS/BWS Ball. 

 

There will also be a saxophonist playing in the marquee as you arrive, a casino, a magician who will circulate amongst 

you and of course a disco. The Arts Centre will run a bar until 11.45pm. 

 

On behalf of all the helpers, we hope you have a great evening. We have certainly worked hard to try and ensure 

that's the case. Let's now hope the weather is kind to us. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Sally Walden 

Chair FOSWGS 


